
Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of  

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of  our God.  If  you are new to our 

church family, then please let us know as we would love to 

meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 

has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen 

to spend time with us and God this morning.                     

April 24, 2022 

Jesus rose from death to life and He offers us the same invitation. 

However, the life found in God through Christ and the Holy Spirit will 

be met with opposition just as the news of the risen Savior was. The 

religious elite tried their very best to suppress this news and even                 

paid off the guards at the tomb to say that Jesus’ body had been               

stolen. This morning, we will explore what that same kind of            

opposition looks like today and how God invites us to overcome              

it through Him. 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 
www.nwchurch.us  WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

Prayer Requests: 

 Fred and Joan Weaver – For our son-in-law, Pat Price,                 

cancer and heart issues. Prayers for healing and peace. 

 Justin Gomez and Leslie Balderas – Pray for my sister’s  

pregnancy and hope everything goes well. 

 Bryan and Cathy Spain – Pray for Bryan beginning a new               

job soon. 

 JD and Vicki Damian – Let us pray that we keep our eyes  

focused on our Lord so we do not get confused on the lies 

that are upon us. 

 David and April Ashbaugh – Please pray for our daughter 

Amber, she is undergoing some health issues. Thank you! 

 Terri Weaver—Praise! My surgery was a huge success and my 

back pain has been relieved.  

Tell Us You’re Here by using 

this QR code  and add any 

prayer request that you might 

have. If any of your contact 

information in the directory is 

incorrect, please let us know 

that also. 

The Missions Ministry is requesting “gently used” eyeglasses 
or eyeglasses in good condition and over the 
counter readers for future mission trips. 
Place in the labeled boxes in the foyer. 



NW YOUTH MINISTRY SUMMER DATES 

• WORKCAMP—JUNE 5 - 8 

• MISSION TRIP—JUNE 25 - JULY 1 

• CAMP 51—JULY 10 - 15 

 

YOUTH SMALL GROUP 

This Tuesday and every Tuesday @ 6:30-8:00 pm 

Grades 6t—12th are invited 

Food, Devotional, and Fellowship 

7746 Falcon Oak Dr. (The Fryar’s Home) 

Information for Bulletin Deadline 

If you have information for the church bulletin, the deadline is now   Wednesday noon. We 

have volunteers that do an amazing job preparing for services whether streaming or in                

person. If everyone gets their information to them in a timely manner, we can provide               

a great service. 

Thank you for all the prayers, texts, and 
calls during my recent back surgery. It 
was a huge success. Please continue to pray 
for my recovery and praise God for His 
faithfulness. 

 

Thanks so much for all the generous               
donations to our Afghan refugees! We greatly 
appreciate the household items, blankets, and 
even several very nice sewing machines 
(including cloth and accessories) that we’ve 

received recently. We’re in the midst of transitioning from just 
supplying material goods to providing on-going support to some of 
these families so please check with Dan or Mary Huber 
(dmhuber78009@gmail.com) before dropping off any more items. 
If you would like to help, please   contact us. We are willing to 
share the fun in making new friends! 

We need more 

Dove Chocolate 

and feminine 

products. You 

may drop them 

at the church 

office. 



Meet our Missionaries 
In 

Mexico 

 

Reminder: Sunday, May 1st is our ‘Missions Sunday’.  All contributions                 

on or around that date will go toward foreign missionary support and                  

outreach (medical mission trips, etc.)  Please consider being generous!                                                                                                                     

Our goal for May 1st is $60K. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To read more about the mission work in Mexico 
and our other missionaries, use the QR code  

Pray for our missionaries and 
the people they serve! Orlando and Nory 

Tuxpan, Veracruz 

Orlando and Nory Cordova 

• Evangelistic campaigns 

• Support to local  

churches 

Ocosingo, Chiapas 

Mateo and Martina 

Vasquez 

• Evangelistic campaigns 

• Support to local               

churches in surrounding 

towns 

• Radio preaching and 

teaching Mateo 

Medical Mission Trips 

• Partnering with 

church in Pharr, TX 

• Provide health 

check ups 

• Pharmaceuticals 

• Volunteers are 

members and                     

former members               

at NW 

Nueva Rosita,                             

Coahuila 

Claudia Hernandez 

• Casa Hogar                                           

Orphanage 

• Caring for boys and 

girls of all ages 

Reynosa, Tamaulipas 

Reynosa Team 2022 

Claudia and kids 


